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September 14th 2021 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Clubs 
From the week beginning 27th September we are hoping to run after school clubs as detailed in the table below.  
 

After School Clubs 

Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday  

Year 4 only  - Welsh Club with 
Miss Lewis 

Year 3 only - Outdoor Activities with 
Miss Morgan (*max 10 only) 

All year groups – Eco-Club with Ms 
Jury 

Year 5 and 6 only – Football with 
Mr R Davies 

Year 3 only – Reading Club with Ms 
Bissmire 

 

Year 5 and 6 only – Netball with 
Miss Davies 

Year 5 and 6 only - Rugby with Mr M 
Dixon 

 

 Year 5 only - Yoga with Miss Cousins  

 All year groups - Cross Country with 
Miss Bartle 
 

 

Please note: 
COLLECTION WILL BE FROM THE SAME EXIT/NTRANCE USED FOR THE START/END OF THE DAY. 
All after school clubs are open to both boys and girls and will run from the end of the school day until 4.15pm. 
Pupils who have indicated they need collection and are collected late, risk being unable to attend future sessions. 
Only pupils who return the appropriate form (included on the rear of this letter) by Friday 17th September will be 
considered for after school clubs.  
Unless specifically stated otherwise, all after school clubs are to be capped at a maximum of 30 pupils per session; 
where there are over 30 applicants, pupils will be split into ‘A’ Sessions and ‘B’ Sessions. ‘A’ sessions will be held 
this half term and ‘B’ sessions will be held next half term. So, if for example we have 40 applicants for the football 
club, there will be 20 in each of sessions ‘A’ and ‘B’. Your child will be informed on Wednesday 22nd September 
whether there are split sessions for their club and also which session they are to attend. 
 
We will also be arranging the following clubs at lunch time in school. No permission slips are required for pupils to 
attend these clubs as the staff member running the club will informally establish attendees, timings, location, etc. 

Lunch-time Clubs 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 3 only ‘Homework Club’ 
with Ms Kennett 

Year 4 only ‘Sewing Club’ with Ms 
Preece 

Year 3 only ‘Reading for Pleasure’ with 
Miss Jones 

  Year 6 only ‘Minecraft’ with Ms Stoakes 
 

Kind regards, 

 
Neil Clode 
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After School Club Permission (This must be completed for all pupils who attend any after school club. 
Pupils will not be able to attend unless this form is completed). If at any time arrangements change, you 
must contact the school immediately. 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of After School Club:__________________ 
 
Day of the week, start and finish time: 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To be completed by the parent or guardian: 
 
Name of child: _____________________    Year:___________________ 
 
Please delete one of the following two statements: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the above named club and wish to inform you that my child will be 
met by a responsible individual when the club finishes at the time stipulated above. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the above named club and wish to inform you that my child will not 
be met when the club finishes and I give permission for them to walk home unaccompanied. 
 
I have read and understood the guidelines, systems and reasonable precautions set out in the school’s ‘Policy on 
Safeguarding Pupils Walking to and from School Alone’ (available on our website). I fully understand that once I give 
permission for my child to walk home from school alone, the school is not responsible for my child’s actions, or 
whereabouts once they have left school premises. My child is under no obligation to attend the club every week but I 
will make every effort to inform the school if my child is not able to attend for whatever reason. I recognise that while 
a register of attendees is always taken, non-attendance is not followed up by the coordinator as attendance is 
voluntary and to do so would render it impractical to hold the club.  
 
Signed…………………………………….........................  
 
(Name print)………………………………....................... 
 
Date: (d/m/y) ……………………………………….……. 
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